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Monday 25th July 
STARS - No Assembly 
Yr.5 transition excursion to Lilydale High 
School 
 

Tuesday 26th July 
Yr.6 Science Incursion 
 

Wednesday 27th July 
Canteen Closed 
 

Thursday 28th July 
Yr. 6 Senior Netball Round Robin 
Yr. 3/4 Healthy Body/Mind/Spirit  Incursion 
 

Friday 29th July 
Yr. 3/4 Healthy Body/Mind/Spirit  Incursion 
Yr. .5 IMAX/Museum Excursion 
Yr. 6 Football 9ôs  
 
Tuesday 2ndAugust 
Brazil Carnival orders close 
 

Wednesday 3rd August 

St Johns Ambulance Incursion whole 
school 
Foundation 2017 Number Night  6:00 - 
7:00pm 

 

DIARY DATES 

The Department of Education &  
Training and BHPS do not endorse the   
products or services of any private         

advertiser.  No responsibility is accepted by 
the Department of Education & Training and 
BHPS for accuracy of information contained 
in advertisements or claims made by them. 

Hayrick Lane, Mooroolbark 3138 
Telephone: 9726- 9989 
            Fax: 9726- 5510 
      OOSHCC: 0417- 522- 578 

 

Web Site: 
www.bimbadeenheightsps.vic.edu.au 

 

Email: 
bimbadeen.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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PRINCIPALõS REPORT 

 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 
Open Tuesday-Friday 
Online orders ï

www.bimbadeenheightsps.vic.edu.au  
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Open Fridays from 9:00am to 9:30am 

 
 

 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE 
Monday to Friday 7.00-8.45am 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

Monday to Friday 3.30-6.00pm 

CHANGE OF DETAILS  

Please inform the office of 

any changes to addresses, 

phone numbers etc., so 

your contact details are 

kept up to date.  

To access our Facebook page, log in to your Facebook account and copy the  
following link into the address bar at the top of your page:  
https://www.facebook.com/bimbadeenheights  Click on our schoolôs page to read the 

latest updates and information and press the thumbs up óLikeô button to receive the latest posts/updates.  

Vision: To instil in children a life-long love of learning 
Mission: To provide each child with the opportunity to develop their full potential  
  for intellectual, social and personal growth 
 
RESPECT  FAIRNESS     COMPASSION     UNDERSTANDING HONESTY 

 

BHPS is committed to a zero tolerance approach to child abuse 

CHILD SAFETY ð SCHOO L ARRIVAL TIME  

Ensuring children's safety at all times is of utmost importance to us 
and we have teachers on yard duty from 8:45am in the morning 
before school and again until 3:45pm in the afternoon.  We       
continue to be concerned by the number of children who are      
arriving at school well before 8:45am each morning and some who 

are not picked up after school until 4:00pm or later in the afternoon.  Children 
may be unsupervised in the playground outside of these times.  We do not 
have teachers circulating to monitor the school grounds specifically to look out 
for the children before 8:45am or after 3:45pm.  Teachers rostered on yard 
duty are looking out for children to be playing safely, monitoring higher risk 
areas, helping to sort out disputes and looking out for strangers.  Before 
8:45am and after 3:45pm teachers are not rostered on yard duty and their   
focus is on lesson preparation, assessment or the many other aspects of their 
job. 
 
For the safety of your children please ensure that your children are not arriving 
at school too early or being left too late.  The perfect time for children to arrive 
at school is around 8:45am as they will be adequately supervised, have time 
to socialise with their friends before class and then be in class ready to start    
lessons at 9:00am.  We will contact the parents of children who have not been     
collected by 4:00pm and arrange for them to go to our Out of School Hours 
Care program run by OSHClub. (At the parents expense.) 
 
OSHClub have a very good and very affordable out of school hours care    
program for those parents who cannot fit in with the school hours of 8:45am - 
3:45pm.  I  encourage you to consider this option rather 
than risk your child's safety by being in our school 
grounds without full teacher supervision.  
 

CHOCOLATE DRIVE  

A reminder that this annual fund raiser will start next Thursday when we send 
boxes of chocolate home to be sold.  We have sent letters home last 
term  giving parents the opportunity to decline receiving a box.  If 
you did not get that notice and do not wish to receive a box please 
contact the office before next Thursday.  This is a very lucrative fund 
raiser for our school and we appreciate the efforts of all families who 
help us out by selling the chocolates.   

 
Monday 15th August 
Curriculum Day 
Pupil Free Day 

http://www.bimbadeenheightsps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:bimbadeen.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.120148174788750.19535.100003807051848&type=1
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OLYMPIANS AT BIMBADE EN  

One of our school parents,    
Trevor Brown, Dad of Nathan, 
Leyanna and Ethan,             
represented Australia at the 
Athens Olympics in 2004 in the 
sport of Table Tennis.  Trevor 
arranged for a member of this 
yearôs Olympic Table Tennis 
team, Heming Hu from         
Dandenong, to come to our 
school assembly on Monday of 
this week to play a           
demonstration Table Tennis 

match.  This was a terrific way to start our Olympic term 
and the children were    
fascinated by their skills 
and the speed of the play.  
It was a good example of 
persistence, one of our 
school values, as they 
said that they practise for 
five and a half hours a 
day!  If you havenôt        
already seen it, check out 
our school facebook page 
as we have posted some 
video of them playing. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL JULY MEETING  

Your School Council met on 
Wednesday evening for the July 
meeting.  In summary, the         
principals report outlined the many 
programs, activities and events that 
are happening including our work 
towards meeting the guidelines of 

the Child Safe Standards, the finance committee report 
showed the school in a relatively healthy financial      
position, the fund raising committee reported on the 
success of the election day BBQ, the forthcoming   
chocolate drive and a planned BBQ outside the       
Woolworths in the Canterbury Gardens shopping     
Centre in Bayswater North on Saturday September 
10th.  The Student Learning Committee  presented 
some policies for SC consideration and  approval, 
(Junior School Council, Reporting,  Assessment and 
the House System). The buildings and grounds      
committee reported on planned future working bees 
and projects.  The new building committee updated SC 
on the latest master plans and amendments required to 
them to fit into the budget and the Junior School     
Council reported on their ideas including a suggestion 
box, encouraging children to slow down when running 
around corners outside and a desire for louder bell    
music.   

School Council also has a casual parent vacancy     
arising from the resignation of a parent rep.  The 
casual vacancy is from now until March next year 
and will involve five school council meetings.  Itôs a 
good opportunity for a parent who would like to try 
School Council for a short time to see if they would 
like to commit to a full two year term.  If you are   
interested please contact me and Iôd be happy to 
talk to you about this and put your name forward to 
School Council at the next meeting on Wednesday 
August 10th. 

 

    CHILD SAFE STANDARDS  

As I have mentioned over the last few 
weeks we are implementing the     
Department of Educationsô Child Safe 
Standards. Please read our        
Statement of Commitment to Child 
Safety which appears later in the 
newsletter. 

 

    VALE ð MYLES GIL LSON  

On Thursday Mrs Lang and I attended the funeral of 
Mr Myles Gillson, the second principal of Bimbadeen 
Heights PS.  Mr Gillson was principal here at 
Bimbadeen Heights in the early 1980ôs.  Bimbadeen 
has only had six principals 
over itsô 39 years and three of 
us attended Myles funeral. (Mr 
Dave Cairnduff, Mr Robin 
Wood and myself.)  Myles had 
a long and successful career in 
educational leadership         
however his greatest legacy 
over his 89 years was in his 
wonderful family who spoke so 
well of him at his funeral.  
Myles last visit to Bimbadeen 
was in August 2012 when all of 
Bimbadeen Heights principals 
came along to the opening of the BER building.   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

PRINCIPALõS REPORT (continued) 

 

Final-Leigh:   
 

ϦDŜǩƴƎ ƻǾŜǊ ŀ ǇŀƛƴŦǳƭ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƛǎ ƳǳŎƘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ŎǊƻǎǎƛƴƎ ƳƻƴƪŜȅ ōŀǊǎΦ ¸ƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ƭŜǘ Ǝƻ ŀǘ ǎƻƳŜ 

Ǉƻƛƴǘ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ƳƻǾŜ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘΦϦ    
ό/Φ{Φ [Ŝǿƛǎύ 

Bayswater Bucks  

Total 2016 =  $30 
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The Entertainment Books have  
arrived at Bimbadeen. They are still 
only $65.00 and can give you over 
$20,000 worth of value.  
 
For every book sold Bimbadeen  
receives $13.00.  Please contact the 
office for any enquiries.  

 

We will be running activities where the students are able 
to engage in pulling CD and DVD 
players apart.  This includes       
problem solving, teamwork, seeing 
how motors work, using magnets to 
pick up screws and so much more. 
  
We are seeking donations of the following: 
DVD Players, Speakers, CD Players, Computers etc. 

  
Thanks in advance. 
  

John Vann  

     PICASSO STYLE  

Below are examples of three of our Year 3/4 Picasso         
inspired  artworks. The children have been working 
really hard on this project in Art. 

 
   
 
 
 
 
   Tyler B - 3/4K 

 

 
 
 
 

 

     
 Kiera-Lee H - 3/4C  

 

 

 
 
Tahlia B -  3/4C  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 WANDIN -SILVAN FIELD DAY 2016                                                                       

PHOTOGRAPHIC COMPETI TION.  

You will find elsewhere in the newsletter the details 
of the Wandin-Silvan Field Day 2016 Photographic 
Competition. The theme this year is óFarm Historyò. 
 
1st Prize $150.00 
2nd Prize $100.00 
3rd Prize $75.00 
4th Prize $50.00 
 
 
Please see Mr Legione for an entry form 
Why not have a go - good luck! 
 
 

 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS  ART APPRECIATION  

CHAPLAINS CHAT  

CANTEEN  

 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
TERM 3 

 

Week - ending  29th July 
 
 
 
 

Monday 25/07 CLOSED  
 
  

 Tuesday 26/07 Amanda Dorning 
    Nicole Bendall 
    Amanda Martin 
 

 

   
 Wednesday 27/07 CLOSED    
 

 

 
 

 Thursday 28/07       Sarah Huxley/Heather  
    Reynolds 

    Kellie Vasiliou 
    Sarah Lee 
    Karen Moran 
 

  Friday 29/07 Melinda McGrath 
    Sharon Ashby 
    Darlene Toll 
    Cassandra Kenworthy 

         

If you are unable to attend your rostered shifts,  
could you please make arrangements for a replacement 

or ring Vicki Taylor on 9726-8170.   

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&ved=0CAMQjRxqFQoTCPCllufH-scCFYQ4pgod7Q8KeQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Ffifismommie%2Fclip-art%2F&psig=AFQjCNHwW3MyllQpwUW07f6xQVXdDV36qg&ust=1442458772537001
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&ved=0CAMQjRxqFQoTCPCllufH-scCFYQ4pgod7Q8KeQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Ffifismommie%2Fclip-art%2F&psig=AFQjCNHwW3MyllQpwUW07f6xQVXdDV36qg&ust=1442458772537001
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RESPONSIBLE PET OWNE RSHIP INCURSION  

The children learned strategies about how to be safe 
around  their own and other peoples dogs. This included 
learning about warning signs when approaching an   
unfamiliar dog. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDATION NEWS  
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